
 

4th December 2024 

  

Dear Year 5 parents/carers,  

As a part of our design and technology topic ‘Theme Parks’, we have the 

opportunity to visit Paulton’s Park on Friday 21st March 2025. At the park, the 

children will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop which explores 

how rides are designed and created, as well as a chance to create their own. 

They then will get the chance to explore the rest of the park. The trip will run 

during the school day - we will leave Meon Junior School by coach at 9:00am 

and will return for normal pick up at 3:10pm - so children should be dropped 

off and picked up as usual.  

On the day, children will need to wear school uniform, but may wear trainers 

or comfortable walking shoes as we will be exploring the park. Children will 

need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle on the day, as well as their 

inhalers if they require one. Children do not need to bring money as we will 

not have the opportunity to visit the shop.  

The total cost of the trip is £23.70 per child, which covers the cost of the coach 

and the entry to the park. The cost is payable via ParentMail, under the 

‘payments’/ 'shop' option. We ask that payment is made by 1st March 2025.  

If sufficient money is not collected, we will be unable to run the trip.  

Thank you,  

The Y5 Team 

Meon Junior School 

 
 
 


